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On Behalf of Heard Farms, the City of Sutherlin strongly supports SB956.  The City of 

Sutherlin benefits considerably from the services that Heard Farms offers our 

community. 

Without Heard Farms services our sludge disposal costs would increase dramatically.  

Heard Farms is a valuable asset to the surrounding communities and businesses that 

they serve.  We greatly appreciate their services to the City of Sutherlin. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Jody Gardner 

Wastewater Division Manager 

City of Sutherlin 

 

 


